


We were introduced to the software that we will be using for our 

programming unit. We learnt the different key commands in order to 

make the turtle make shapes. 

I had to debug my 

algorithm, I wasn’t 

moving the turtle far 

enough so increased 

my number. 



We planned our commands in order to write our own initials.  

I had to debug my plan as 

I forgot to turn the turtle 

first! 

Some of the initials 

are much easier to 

work out than 

others! 



We learnt how to do repeated instructions and had a go at making our 

own patterns using this command. 

I’ve made some abstract art 

with my repeated pattern! 



We applied the skills learnt in this unit to 

create a program containing a count-

controlled loop. 

When I found a pattern that 

I was happy with I was able 

to repeat the loops in 

different colours! 

Next time, I would like 

to make my pattern 

smaller so that I could 

fill the page more. 




